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Please support the FAIR Energy Act. This bill will help prevent future exorbitant 

residential power rates, which have increased by nearly 50% since 2001.. This bill 

will give customers time to prepare for rate increases thus helping to protect 

Oregonians most vulnerable residential customers. 

 

Thank you, 

Kathleen Boylan 


